
 

 

EEEEDITORIALDITORIALDITORIALDITORIAL    
The European Bulletin of Himalayan Research is presenting a special issue on 
migrations from and within Nepal. Over the last years we have seen a 
growing number of special issues either centered on specific topics 
(“Music”, “Local histories”), areas (“Western Himalayas”, “North-East 
India”) or both (“Revolutionary Nepal”). Beyond the obvious scientific 
benefit of offering simultaneous point of view on a single object, thematic 
issues prove to be particularly stimulating both for the authors and the 
editors. Nevertheless, we would once again like to encourage scholars and 
advanced students to submit articles on the Himalayas in any field of the 
humanities and social sciences. Contributions may also take the form of 
commentaries on previously published articles, as well as announcements, 
reports on ongoing research, and of course book reviews, which are 
particularly welcome considering the growing number of publications on 
the Himalayan region. 

This is the last issue to be coordinated from France, so the EBHR will 
now cross the Channel for a three-year stay with our colleagues and 
friends in the UK. I would like to personnaly thank Pascale Dollfus, András 
Höfer, Marie Lecomte-Tilouine and Bernadette Sellers for their work on 
editing the Bulletin over the last four years. 
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